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PRESS RELEASE
Extraordinary Meeting of Council of the University of Buea

An Exira-Ordinary meeting of the Council of the University of Buea held on Tuesday, 12 July 2022 in the
Boardroom of the Faculty of Science, The meeting was chaired by Professor Ako Edward Oben, Pro-Chancellor and

Chairman of Council.

The main items on the agenda were the regularization of Transfer of Credits on the 2021 budget of the UB‘JVETS_“}' of
Buea; the presentation, examination and approval af Transfer of Credits on the 2022 budget of the Unl'-'crs!t)' af
Buea; the review and endorsement of Financial Instruments for payment of various bonuses at the University of
Buea and the promotion and advancement of academic stafl of the University.

Council opened with an introductory remark by the Chairman, where he invited members of Council to rise and
observe a minute of silence in honour of some senior academic and administrative staff of the University who passed

away during the year, He welcomed all members of Council, (especially those who were attending Council for the
first time) and urged them to make constructive contributions to the realization of the objectives of the meeting.

After further deliberations, Council;

Endorsed the regularization of Transfer of Credits on the 2021 budget and approved the Transfer of Credits

on the 2022 budget of the University of Buea;
Endorsed the University of Buea's proposal for the promotion and advancement of some academic staff into

the different grades
Reviewed and endorsed some Financial Instrumenis for payment of various bonuses as presented by the

University;

Endorsed the University's proposal for the sale of some obsolete materials following the regulations in force;
and congratulated the Vice-Chancellor and his collaborators for the quality of work they do to achieve the
mission of the University of Buea

At the end of the meeting Professor Ako Edward Oben thanked members for their time and fruitful
contributions.




